Dear Parents and Carers,

We are currently seeking to appoint some new Community and Parent Governors to join the Governing Body at The Elizabethan Academy. This is a great opportunity to play a key role in shaping the future of our school and supporting the success of all students.

Why become a Governor?

Being a Governor offers a range of benefits, including:
- Influence: Help shape school policies and priorities.
- Insight: Gain a deeper understanding of how the school operates.
- Development: Build skills in leadership, strategic thinking, and governance.
- Community Impact: Make a meaningful contribution to the education and wellbeing of all students.

What does the role involve?

Governors work as part of a team to support and challenge the school leadership. While your perspective as a member of the community or parent is highly valued, it’s important to note that the role is not about pursuing personal agendas or individual concerns. Governors are expected to act in the best interests of the whole school community and always maintain confidentiality and professionalism. No prior experience is needed—just a commitment to learning, collaboration, and making a positive difference.

If you are interested in applying or would like more information, please contact Mrs J Hall, HR Assistant at hallj@elizabethan.notts.sch.uk or call 01777 713700. Nomination forms must be submitted by midday on Friday 7th November 2025.
Visits to the Academy are warmly welcomed by appointment and will include the opportunity to speak with our Principal and Chair of Governors.

Thank you for your continued support of The Elizabethan Academy.

Best Wishes
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Derek Cheetham
Chair of Governors
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